
 
 

 
 

 

  

“DO YOU KNOW” WHERE THE STS. JOSEPH 
AND JOHN PTU SPENDING GOES? 
 
In the 2022 – 2023 school year, the Sts. Joseph and John PTU raised over $25,000 thanks to the 
wonderful families and friends of our school community.  Our fundraising efforts went towards the 
following activities during the 2022 – 2023 school year.  We couldn’t do all these activities without 
all of your support, and we THANK YOU so much!  We look forward to continuing to fund all of 
these activities strong again in the 2023 – 2024 school year. 
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